
  MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 
Heidi Kemner 
Air Safety Investigator 
Eastern Region Aviation       May 12, 2020 
 
 

Subject:  ERA20CA176 
Who:   Danny Cox – FAA Inspector 
 

In a telephone conversation, Inspector Cox stated the following: 

• There was no smell of fuel at the accident site. 
• Both fuel tanks were breached and there was no evidence of fuel on the ground.  
• Both pilots agreed that they ran out of fuel. However, by their calculations they 

should have had 1 hour left. 
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